

Camden County Board of Commissioners Curbside Collections Office

P.O. Box 99 • Woodbine, GA 31569 • Phone (912) 510.6881 • Fax (912) 576.4296 Website: www.camdencountyga.gov • email: curbside@co.camden.ga.us

Dear Valued Customer

In an effort to save the citizens of Camden County money, the Office of Curbside Collections is offering Electronic Billing Statements. Each quarter customers will receive an email with the quarterly invoice attached. Electronic Billing Statements will allow our office to:

- 1. Reduce operational cost,
- 2. Regain time for productivity, and
- Offer better security and compliance.

We are also updating our records and would greatly appreciate your help. Please complete the information below and return to Camden County Curbside Collections, even if you opt not to receive Electronic Billing Statements.

Please Print:

*Name	Account #			
Service Address	*City		*Zip	
*Mailing Address	*City	*State	*Zip	
*Home Phone	*Cell Phone			
*Would you like to sign up for Electronic Statements (qua	arterly invoice emailed	d)?YES	SNO	
Email	cations from Camdon Cou	oty Curbside Collecti	ione)	

Please send to the Curbside office using one of the following delivery methods:

- 1. Email: curbside@co.camden.ga.us
- 2. Fax: 912-576-4296
- 3. Mail to: Curbside Collections along with your payment: PO BOX 99 Woodbine, GA 31569
- 4. In person: 200 East 4th Street, Woodbine

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office at 912-510-6881.

Additionally, we would appreciate you taking just a few minutes to complete an online survey regarding recycling. The web address to complete the survey is: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/curbsiderecycle. Respectfully,

Renee Crews

Curbside Collections, Supervisor

"Award-Winning Government"

STEVE L. HOWARD County Administrator JOHN S. MYERS County Attorney